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Comments: To: The Senate Committee on Human Services Aloha Sen. Chun-Oakland 
and members of the Committee, On behalf of the Community Alliance for Mental Health 
along with United Self Help we would like to lend our support to the concept of SB2269. 
It is possible that "resident manager," wasn't the right job title that was sought. What is 
needed is a dedicated social worker to address the ongoing needs of public housing's 
tenants. Someone assigned to each building that can address the entire spectrum of 
illnesses from mental health issues to those of our most senior citizens. Scott Wall 
VP/Legislative Advocate Community Alliance for Mental Health 




